OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
2040 South Pacheco Street
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
(505) 827-7131

October 26, 1998

Exxon Company U.S.A.

P.0. Box 4358 i e
Y » U 7o 1o S e 1:58 ,,;"‘ * ",’\ .
I w A
Y - o %
Attention: Mr. William T. Duncan Jr. o ” “\f / orj/
A
Re:  Injectivity Test e _ B
Avalon Delaware Unit ‘\‘?fbl e oV
[ AR
Well No. 916 i
Section 6, Township 21 South, Range 27 FEast, NMPM
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Duncan:

Reference is made to your written request dated October 9, 1998, and subsequent phone
conversations with myself on October 26, 1998, whereby you requested an extension to the
injectivity test to be conducted on the Avalon Delaware Unit Well No. 916. It is our
understanding that the injectivity test commenced on October 9, 1998, and that you are now
requesting authorization to inject into the well a maximum of 30 days over a six week period.
You are hereby authorized to extend the test parameters for the subject well as follows:

a) Actual injection into the well shall be limited to 30-days; and,

b) The duration of the test period shall extend until November 24,
1998.

All other provisions contained within the previous authorization shall remain in full force
and effect.

Slncerely,

Dndlr

David Catanach
Engineer




